
 

Financial Secretary Dave Harrison 

Dave Harrison was appointed to the Financial Secretary position 
on July 1, 2019.  

Previously, he served as Treasurer.  He has been a member of 
Local 3 for 24 years. While in the field, Dave worked primarily in 
the marine construction industry, specializing in dredging, bridge-
building and dock work. Having obtained his Merchant Marine 
license, he was able to work as a tugboat captain. He was a 
Certified Crane Operator (CCO) for many years. 

 

Dave joined the Local 3 staff in 2005, as a Business Agent in the Fairfield District, and shortly thereafter, 
he accepted the role of Dredging Representative. In 2007, he was promoted to Senior Business Agent for 
Dredging and Safety. Subsequently in November of 2009, he was promoted as Local 3’s Safety Director. 
In June 2013, he took on the role of District Representative for the Fairfield District, and in 2014, he was 
appointed Auditor. He has served his union in these capacities until he was appointed Treasurer in 2016. 

Dave is a 2017 graduate of the Harvard Trade Union Program and is currently serving on the California 
Occupational Safety and Health Administration (Cal-OSHA) Standards Board where he was first 
appointed in 2012. Dave is a proud veteran of the U. S. Army in addition to being a proud Local 3 
member. He enjoys representing the membership as an officer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




